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To whom it may concern
 
I am sending this email to formally advise the Community Support and Services Committee that I
do not support the extension of the state of emergency or the Public Health and other
Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill of 2022. I reject this bill and the
extension of the state of emergency due to a number of mitigating factors that I have outlined
below.

If this gets passed it will mean that QLD has been in a SOE for nearly 3 years. At this point

in time the covid situation has become nothing more than a flu and has been suggested

by the government that we just need to live with it. THIS IS NO LONGER AN EMERGENCY

AND COVID IS NO LONGER A DANGEROUS THREAT, THEREFORE AN EXTENSION TO THIS

TIME FRAME IS RIDUCULOUS AND IS A FALSE JUSTIFICATION FOR THE STATE OF

EMERGENCY.

This nonsense has gone on for too long and the insane lockdowns etc have taken a far

larger toll on the community than any virus could ever do. The government is responsible

for a massive amount of suicides and mental health issues. These figures have gone

through the roof since the start of restrictions… and for what? The vaccine doesn’t work,

you still get it, you still transmit it and you still go to hospital!!!! So why the hell are you

still trying to dictate to the people ridiculous mandates that have been totally ineffective?

The government, TGA & CDC have lied to the people of Australia in regards to the number

of deaths relating to covid and need to be held accountable.

The vaccines have killed and maimed tens of thousands more people than they have

saved. Data shows that only the immune compromised and the elderly were at risk, yet

you still lied to us and grossly overestimated the death rate and completely dismissed the

side effects associated with the trial drugs.
This is only the tip of the ice berg and I urge you to stop this Bill in its tracks.
 
Regards
 

Andrew McLeay
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